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Bird Alliance of Oregon (formerly Portland Audubon) representing over 12,000 

members across the state opposes HB 4106. Passage of this bill would undermine 

the state forest Habitat Conservation Plan by allowing unsustainable forestry 

practices that would continue to jeopardize water quality for hundreds of thousands of 

residents and would make it impossible to meet federal and state recovery goals for 

threatened and endangered species including commercially and recreationally 

important salmon, marbled murrelets, and the spotted owl. Please oppose HB 4106 

and don’t let this bill pass out of committee. 


